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(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov
November 17, 2014


NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 
(Set for Thursday, December 11, 2014)


RE:	Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. PMC Moving, LLC, 
Docket TV-143221

TO ALL PARTIES:

On September 18, 2014, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) assessed a penalty of $5,900 (Penalty Assessment) against PMC Moving, LLC (PMC) for violations of the Commission’s transportation safety rules.  On October 6, 2014, PMC requested mitigation of the penalty, and on November 4, 2014, the Commission entered Order 01, Order Denying Mitigation (Order 01).  On November 13, 2014, PMC petitioned for review of Order 01.  

The Commission will consider PMC’s request for review of Order 01 at its December 11, 2014, open meeting, which is scheduled to begin at 9:30 a.m.  The meeting will be held at the Commission’s headquarters, Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington. 



STEVEN V. KING
Executive Director and Secretary

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
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